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Subject: Establishment of the Kent and Medway Integrated Care System and the 

impact on Health Overview Scrutiny Committee (HOSC) Arrangements 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Summary: This report invites the Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee to 
consider the information provided by the Kent and Medway CCG. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

1) Introduction 
 

a) Clinical Commissioning Groups will be disbanded on 30 June 2022. From 1 
July, Integrated Care Boards will be established. 
 

b) The attached report from the Kent and Medway CCG summarises how this 
will look locally and what it means for the commissioner’s relationship with 
HOSC. 

 

 

 

 

Background Documents 

None 

 

Contact Details  
 
Kay Goldsmith 
Scrutiny Research Officer 
kay.goldsmith@kent.gov.uk 
03000 416512 

2. Recommendation  

RECOMMENDED that the Committee note the report. 
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